

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074
e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk
w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Monday 27th March

Dear Parents/Carers,

Parents Evening

Parents Evening will take place on Wednesday the 19th April between 4pm – 7pm and there are *no appointments needed*. This year, the teachers (apart from Nursery and Reception) will be based in the hall. You are welcome to see your child's work in the classroom and then to go to the hall to speak to the teacher. During the evening, Mrs Jackson our SENCO will also be available to speak to. This is the first time the school will hold a parents evening in the hall and understand there could be some teething problems. We will both be on hand during the evening if you wish to speak to us. Can we ask you not to bring your children to the parents evening due to the limited space in the hall.

Reading Books

It has come to our attention that there are a number of reading books either being returned in an unusable state or not being returned at all. This is hugely disappointing as over the past couple of years we have used a considerable amount of our school budget ensuring children are provided with an up-to-date reading scheme that aligns with our phonics teaching. As you are aware school budgets are limited and therefore we will now have to ask for a £5 fee for a book lost or ruined. We know we have your support and understanding with this.

Professor Bubbleworks

Thank you for your contribution towards the workshop on Tuesday. If you have not already paid you can do so on Parent Pay.

Class Fundraising

During Lent each class has been fundraising to help people in Turkey and Syria who have been affected by the recent earthquakes. So far classes have held events such as cake sales, craft and plant sales, and most recently a sponsored silence!

On Thursday 30th March, Year 1/2 will be holding a toy sale. If you have any unwanted toys that you can donate for the sale please can you bring to school.

Reminders







Lent Mass at 8:15am – All are welcome, it is lovely to see you there.

STEM hats for Friday please! These can be made from scratch such as a crown or paper hat or decorations added to an existing hat. (STEM stands for Science, Technology, Engineering, Maths)

Easter Service – In Church at 7pm on Monday 3rd April. (Year3 and Year 4 to arrive at 6:30pm in hall)

Yours sincerely,

Mr Smith & Mrs Atherton